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Comments: This project is planned in critical habitat of the Greater Yellowstone Ecosystem vital to the

movements of sensitive species including grizzly bears, Canada lynx, wolverine, goshawks, and others.

Because of the project's sizeable scope in a wildlife corridor within the most uniquely intact ecosystem in the

lower forty-eight, I would prefer to see an EIS in place of an EA to adequately address cumulative future impacts

and include a meaningful range of alternatives.  Also, no new roads should be cut into this sensitive habitat.

Thank you for taking my comment.


